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Ben J Blythe

From: Benjamin R James

Sent: Monday, 1 August 2016 11:17 AM

To: Vincent P Doran; Thomas S Zeilmeier; Ben J Blythe

Cc: Grant Jalland; Sophie McGuirk

Subject: Outcomes from Townsville meeting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Morning all, 

 

I bring news (and urgent actions, of course) about the Townsville bus interchange.  

 

As you’re aware, the Minister met with Jenny Hill on the weekend about the interchange. 

 

I’m informed that the meeting was positive and Jenny Hill was understanding that further details need to be agreed 

to for the bus interchange to become a reality on Ogden street. Both parties are desperate however to get an 

outcome ASAP (Ogden Street I’m informed is now a foregone conclusion, it’s more a question of how it’s delivered). 

 

As such, Jenny Hill recommended that a letter is sent from Hinchliffe to herself which sets out all of the conditions 

which we need TCC to agree to if they want ogden St as its location. The letter should also give Council 30 days to 

agree to the conditions, to ensure a timely resolution. By the sounds of it Jenny Hill will be able to get Council to 

agree to most conditions.  

 

I’m told that some written instructions from the Minister paraphrasing the above will come back through to us in 

the system in the next day or so (takes time for it to filter down), however Mins office want to send the letter on 

Wednesday, therefore the letter needs to be written ASAP. It can effectively be a copy and paste of the conditions 

we set out in the brief, should you be comfortable with that. 

 

Vincent, to ensure all conditions are properly articulated I’ll leave the enviable task of pulling together a letter for 

your team to compile. Please touch base with Grant if you need help with templates, general structure and so on. 

Would be good to have the letter ED approved by midday tomorrow, if possible.  

 

Any questions, shoot me a call. 

 

Thanks, 

Ben  

 
Regards 
 
Benjamin James 
A/Manager (Government and Stakeholder Relations) 
Office of the Deputy Director-General 
TransLink Division | Department of Transport and Main Roads 

61 Mary Street Brisbane Qld 4000 | GPO Box 50 Brisbane Qld 4001 
t 07 3338 4372 | f 33384600  
e benjamin.james@translink.com.au   
w www.translink.com.au  w www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

 /TransLinkQLD   /TransLinkSEQ 
  

 

� Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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